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From: Bora Ertan <ertanbora@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, March 13, 2010 4:07 PM
To: secretary <secretary(@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Against the upcoming proposal;

Dear Sir/Madam,;

I think to short the leverage level is a bad idea. Maybe it is better to give permission of investing with
high leverages to profesionals or to leave free leverage area for smaller accounts

but changing leverage to such small size will change ideas for U.S in foreign countries.Godspeed.

Bora ERTAN



